
American Legion Post 490 

 

 

Terry Contella, Commander 

Blast for Oct 22, 2020 
 

The American Legion South Houston Post 490 

11702 Old Galveston Road, Houston, Texas  77034 

Club Room (281) 481-5686, Office (281) 481-1179, Fax (281) 481-0257 

 

 
 



From the Commander: 
       Let me start by saying thank you to everyone for all the 

participation over the past couple of months.   We had our 

school supply drive and donated 75 backpacks to the 

Bridge, our membership drive was a huge success with over 

200 participants, our tailgating cook-off and 1st cornhole 

tournament had over 200 participants and an outstanding 

show of support for our Hurricane Laura drive and the Air 

Show.    

 

We have a busy few weeks ahead of us. The Garage Sale is 

Saturday the 24th and Joe and Rob are hosting a Corn Hole 

Tournament in the back yard that day as well. 

 

The Return of the Queen of Hearts is on Saturday, October 

31st – drawing is at 8:00 pm. That day we also have Trunk or 

Treat and that night we have our own DJ Kemlite playing in 

the clubroom for a Halloween Party.  

 

Move on to November and we are planning a weeklong 

celebration for Veterans Week.  Free food every day that 

week.  We will be honoring veterans and 1st responders.   

We are mailing out 2,200 flyers to our members for this 

event. See flyer for more details. 



 

A huge thank you to the group who worked on renovating 

the hall.   It turned out amazing and we continue to get 

compliments on it. The membership has voted to reduce 

the cost of hall rentals to $600 for non-members and $300 

for members in hopes of keeping the hall rented.    We will 

be working on a special pricing for business meetings during 

the day which will include purchasing food from us.  A 

marketing brochure will be coming out soon!  Please spread 

the word to your family and friends. 

 

A quick reminder that it is time to renew your dues.  We will 

be changing out the key cards soon.  I cannot express my 

appreciation to each of you for all the volunteers, ideas, and 

progress we are making.  There is no doubt that Post 490 is 

leading the way across the State of Texas and you all 

should be proud of our progress thus far!! 

 

 

Terry Contella 

Commander  



From the Service Officer: 

 

VA Caregiver Program 

Veterans who were injured or experienced illness 
because of military service may require the help of a 
caregiver for activities of daily living. This is also true 
for veterans experiencing mental disorders like PTSD. 

Caregivers of veterans are often family members who 
assist with home care, transportation to health care 
appointments, and other daily tasks. They often take 
on the role of a home health aide but lack the financial 
support. 

To help support these family caregivers, the U.S. 
Department of Veterans Affairs offers the Program of 
Comprehensive Assistance for Family Caregivers. This 
program provides VA health care benefits, monthly 
stipends, coverage of travel expenses, and other types 
of financial support to the caregivers of eligible 
veterans. 

Please contact me for further information. 

 

Pat lake 

Service Officer 
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  This will be after the Garage Sale at the Post. 

 Garage sale hours are from 9 am to 1 pm. 


